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Note the Dates: 
August 6, 13, 20, 27 
Monday Ladies Night at the 
Claiborne Village Hall  
5PM 
 
August 18 
Claiborne Picnic and 
General Board Meeting– 
5PM 
 

August Birthdays 
 1 -   John Scott 
 2 -   Mo McHugh  
 3 -   Mike Kuperberg   
 4 -   Jim Richardson 
 8 -   Sally Cockey 
10 - Tyler Murphy 
13 - Jeanne Kuperberg 
14 - Bill Sewell 
18 - Jack Harrald 
27 - Kirke Harper 

 
September Birthdays 
 3 -   Ralph Steinberger 
 6 -   Steve Friedberg 
 6-    Mike Friedberg     
13 - Tim McHugh 
16 - Nancy Higgins 
16 - Will Murdoch 
23 - Adine Kelly 
24 - Shirley Cockey 
24 – Karen Wright 
 

Claiborne Village Association Annual Claiborne Summer Picnic and 

General Meeting 

When and where: Join us on Saturday, August 18, 5:00 PM at the home of Lyn 

and Page Lansdale – 10496 Miracle House Circle. All are welcome! 

What to bring: A dish to share with neighbors or something to put on the grill, 

a beverage of your choice, and lawn chairs if you like.  

Prepare to have fun and catch up on the summer’s news from your friends and 

neighbors, and oh yeah – renew your Claiborne Association membership. 

There are two types of membership; “Association Membership” and “Friends 

of Claiborne.” Dues for both are $5 per person over 18. Association 

membership provides voting rights and is limited to residents of Claiborne. 

Friends of Claiborne membership is for people residing outside of Claiborne 

who wish to be included on the membership rolls and receive association 

communications. Friends of Claiborne do not have a vote on association issues, 

but as our dear and closest of friends, are included in all Claiborne events. 

To sign up or renew your membership, please see Judy Harrald, Terry Babb, or 

Steve Friedberg at the picnic membership table. You can also mail your dues to 

the Claiborne Association, ATTN: Membership, 10403 Claiborne Rd., Claiborne, 

MD 21624. Indicate on your payment that it is for membership. 

 

The fee is nominal: $5/adult; there is no charge for children.  If you are not yet 

a member, please consider joining the Association.  And, as always, if you’d 

like to make an additional donation, we won’t turn you down. 

 

I look forward to seeing you at the picnic! 

Rob Todd, President 

 



 

What a difference a new 

coat of paint makes!  

We’re sure you noticed that 
the Village Hall just 
received a much-needed 
coat of paint. The trim, 
doors, and porch and bell 
tower ceilings anyway. The 
Board hired Becky Wisely 
and her crew to scrape, 
sand, caulk and paint the 
hall and annex. And what a 
wonderful job they did! 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

                                                                                                                           

Claiborne Gothic! 

                                                             Grant Wood, who painted “American Gothic” 

would probably see little similarity between 

our photo version and his 1930 original, but 

hopefully it will inspire you to help with this 

fundraiser and purchase an artful Claiborne 

ball cap, t-shirt, or apron. Aprons are a new 

item this year. They come in various colors 

and are great for grilling, around the kitchen, 

or wearing when doing odd jobs around the 

house or yard.  

All are reasonably priced at $20 each. Color 

options will be available for ordering caps 

and aprons. Thank you, Shirley Cockey, for making this happen. See Shirley or 

Suzanne Todd at the picnic. Cash and personal checks gladly accepted. 

Proceeds go to the Claiborne general fund.  

 ___________________________________________________  

 

Carol Valentine Kabler – July 21, 1915 – June 23, 2018 
 

 
 
Thank you to all of our Claiborne neighbors, the outpouring of support and 

love is greatly appreciated.  

 

We hope that you will join us for a celebration of Carol’s life on Saturday 

October 6th at the Unitarian Universalist Fellowship of Easton. 

 

Carrie, Mike, Anna & Stella 

 



 

 

 

 

 

A Claiborne Fourth of July  
 
Another successful parade and ice cream social! Hard to believe that this is the 

7th year for our community event. AND this year the day started with a 

Blueberry Pancake Breakfast hosted by the Gregorio family.  

 

  

 

 
 

 
 
 



 
A New Sandwich…  
 

 
 
Two If By Sea Restaurant on 

Tilghman Island has a new 

sandwich in addition to 

their other wonderful 

breakfast offerings.  

The “Hangover Burger” 

features a burger, bacon, 

cheese, and a fried egg on 

a sweet waffle bun. 

 
 
Guest Editors Needed 

The Clarion needs guest 

editors for September, 

October, and November 

2018.  

If you are interested, please 

contact Pat Flory at 

patflory@gmail.com or 

443-472-6800. 

 

 
Public Hearing scheduled about Claiborne Road Resurfacing 
 
A Bill was introduced by the County Council on July 10 to authorize 

improvements to Claiborne Road. For anyone wanting to attend, a public 

hearing is scheduled on Tuesday, August 14, 2018 at 6:30 pm in the Bradley 

Meeting Room, South Wing, Talbot County Courthouse, 11 North Washington 

Street, Easton, MD 21601. The Bill, if enacted, will authorize improvements to 

Claiborne Road as a capital project. The proposed improvement will mill two 

inches of tar and chip and resurface the road with tar and chip as well as 

drainage improvements to improve traffic safety. The Bill will authorize up to 

$50,000 for the project. If approved and signed, the improvements could begin 

within 60 days upon approval. 

To see a full copy of the legislation, go to the County website 

(talbotcountymd.gov) and click on: About Us > County Council > Pending 

Legislation >Bills 1390-1400 (FY2018-2019 Capital Pending Legislation. 

http://www.talbotcountymd.gov/uploads/File/council/Bills%20No.%201390%2

0-%201400%20(FY2018-2019%20Captial%20Enabling%20Legislation).pdf 
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